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February 20, 2020

Paul C. Besozz

Steven Lederman

Squire Patton Boggs (US) LLP
2550 M Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20037

Re:  Docket No. 20-00010, Notification Regarding the Change in Name of Securus
Technologies, Inc. to Securus Technologies, LLC

Gentlemen,

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your notification that Securus Technologies, Inc. has
changed its name to Securus Technologies, LLC.

The notification meets the requirements contained in Rule 1220-4-1-.08 and the Commission will
update its records to reflect the new company name. No further action is required on your behalf
and the Commission will close this docket.

Sincerely,

§ 4

David Foster, Director
Utilities Division

C: Docket File

Debbie Conde

Senior Regulatory Analyst
Securus Technologies
4000 International Parkway
Carrollton, TX 75007
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